
The following is my resignation, effectively immediately, from the Board of Trustees of the Happy 

Homestead Cemetery District. It has been a profound pleasure to have been a part of the renaissance of 

this facility and seeing it become all it has become. I leave with a great sense of pride and 

accomplishment and I want to thank my fellow Board Members and most especially District Manager 

Mike Warren and District Secretary Adria Nkala for all of their hard work and dedication. I learned a 

great deal about civic responsibility and governance and I am a better person and citizen for having had 

this opportunity. I want to wish you all the best of luck in all of your future endeavors and am very 

confident that the District is in good hands and will continue to grow and shine.

Desi Blondeel-Timmerman
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